Athena Bressel-Garrett

I recently moved to Santa Fe from Southern California, and I am a Human Resources Manager and
EHS Specialist. We have laws in CA protecting all (inside and outside) workers from Heat Illness
and Injuries, which is crucial, given the fact that we have been experiencing more extreme weather
in recent years. Employers need to be accountable and employees need to understand what they
should do to remain safe. Removing protections for the sake of profits is not only inhumane, but bad
business. Productivity, attendance, loyalty, and etc. are sacrificed, and lead to lost profits vs. gains.



